The May 12th 2010 meeting of the Portsmouth Recreation Board was held at the Greenleaf Recreation Center. The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m.

**Members In Attendance**: Chairman Carl Diemer, Jackie Pitts, Elaine Syracusa, Kathy Siegel, Kent LaPage, Heather Hurtt, Pat McCartney, Recreation Director Rus Wilson,

**Members Excused**: Harry Clark, Pat McCartney, Ed DelValle, Councilor Eric Spear, Councilor Tony Coviello

## **Actions/Discussions:**

- Mark Rosenshein of TAT (The Architectural Team) presented a final review of the Recreation Needs Assessment which included:
- 1. Executive Summary
- 2. Scope of Consulting Services
- 3. Existing Conditions
- 4. Fields Public Input
- 5. Facilities Public input
- 6. Fields Needs Assessment
- 7. Facilities Needs Assessment
- 8. Fields Recommendations
- 9. Facility Recommendations

Appendices of Collected Data

The rest of the meeting was questions and discussion about the report. Meeting was adjourned at 7:50 p.m.